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Several Early Voting Locations in Brown Co
(KNZA)--Brown County residents will have several early voting opportunities for

the August 2nd primary election.

The Brown County Clerk’s office has announced that there will be five early
voting sites.

They include Thursday, July 14th at the Northfield Community Room in Everest
from 9 to noon that morning and the Kickapoo Senior Center in Horton from 1 to
4 that afternoon.

On Friday, July 15th, at the Maple Grove Complex in Hiawatha from 9 to noon in
the morning and at the Morrill Community Building from 1 to 4 that afternoon.

Voters can also cast an advance ballot at the Brown County Clerk’s office
beginning Monday, July 18th through noon, August 1st.

A photo ID is required to vote.

Also voters can request an advance ballot be mailed to them beginning
Wednesday, July 13th.

Meanwhile, Tuesday, July 12th is the last day to register to vote for the August
primary election.
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